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[Columbus]— East Central District Health Department (ECDHD) has confirmed a fourth COVID-19 related 

death within its jurisdiction, in Colfax County.  The deceased was a male, in his 70s, with underlying health 

conditions. 

 

The death is the third for Colfax County; Platte County recorded its first COVID-19-related death on May 

16, 2020. 
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